
State of Connecticut  
Department of Consumer Protection  

Liquor Control Commission  

  

Commissioner Jerry Farrell, Jr.   
THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF:  

 

CAROLINA GROCERY 
867 NEW BRITAIN AVE, HARTFORD 

LGB.14091 
 

HAS BEEN 

SUSPENDED  
for the following dates:  

 
OCTOBER 25 through, 

and including, NOVEMBER 10, 2010  
  

This suspension has been imposed for alleged violation of  
 the following statutes or regulations:  

 
§30-6-A1(f)  New Applications 
§30-6-A6  Return of permits 
§30-20(b)  Grocery store beer permits 
§30-6-A41(a)  Restrictions on sales 
§30-76   Purchase for resale 
§30-77   Disposing of liquor without a permit 
§30-6-A24(a)  Conduct of permit premises 
§30-47(a)(4)  Discretionary refusal of permit 
§30-6-A2  Eligibility of applicant 
§30-6-A40(i)  Displaying prices 
§30-6-A24(g)  Age statement forms 


